
KOMITET DO SPRAW RADIA I TELEWI1JI 

POLSKIE RADIO I TELEWIZJA" 

ZESPÓt PROGRAMU DLA ZAGRANICY 

Mr. Kermit Geary, 
R.D. 2, Box 298, 
Wa lnutport , Penn., 
USA. 

Dear Mr. Geary, 

L. 3 
Warszawa, dn. 
Al. Niepodlegfotcl 77;85 

Thank you for your letter giving a 
detailed report on reception of one of our 
Medium-wave broadcasts from arsaw on 
December 17, 1962. The frequency had 
originally been assigned to the Kraków 
Station, but was recently changed to the 
Warsaw home station. 

We are very pleased to hear from you 
again and enclose a QSL card in verification 
of your report as well as our programme 
schedule. 

Under separate cover we are sending 
you some literature about Poland. If you 
have any questions about some specific 
aspect of life in Poland, we will be glad 
to answer them. 

Thank you for your good wishes and we 
too wish you all the best and look forward 
to hearing from you again in the coming 
months. 

Since 

Director. 
Encl. 

rs 


